
 

 

Morning Tea 
 
 

Additional Transition Day 
Morning Tea 

FOR PARENTS AND CARERS OF STUDENTS ATTENDING  
THE ADDITIONAL TRANSITION DAY 

 

Tuesday 18 October 2022 
9.30 – 11.30am 

Coolock Campus, 1 St Vincent’s Road, Junortoun 

You are warmly invited to join us for morning tea and a chat while 
your child attends the Additional Transition Session. 

Enter Gate 3 and turn left to park in the Visitor Carpark. 

There will be guides to assist you from there. 

Please RSVP to apetri@cmc.vic.edu.au by Friday 14 October. 

We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 

REMINDERS 

This Additional Transition Session is held for the benefit of students who may need  
extra support prior to the Orientation Day on Tuesday 6 December.  

Please arrange transport to and from the Transition Session for your child. 

Students should wear their primary school uniforms. 

Students will need to bring a drink and food (if required).  
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